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Technology


This term we will be learning how to use a chrome book. We will learn how to save and open files. We will also learn how to create power points. 





Health & Wellbeing





Tuesday and Thursday will be Primary 4’s P.E. days. Please ensure your child has full P.E. kit on this day.





We will be continuing to learn how to build resilience this term with Mrs. Vinnicombe. The termly focus will be ‘keeping connected.’ This will help us to understand the importance of relationships for our wellbeing, building more relationships and acknowledging that relationships are two way.











Primary 4 – Term 2 2023





IDL – Cities in Scotland





This term we will be learning about the different cities in Scotland. We will learn about different aspects of each city as well as placing them on a map of Scotland.





Through exploring each city, we will develop our knowledge of famous people who lived there, compare population sizes and learn about different landmarks.








				





Numeracy


Primary 4 will learn about division, fractions and shape this term. We will use the strategy of sharing and bridge calculations to help us divide. We will explore shape and fractions through a variety of tasks linking to real life contexts to expand and challenge our thinking. 





Expressive Arts


Mrs. Vinnicombe will be focusing on art this term with Primary 4. They will be learning to develop their painting skills. They will learn to mix colours, select suitable colours for a desired task and use different resources to apply paint. 





We will also be developing our singing skills through 


practising the songs for our school show.





Literacy


Primary 4 will be continuing to develop their reading fluency through reading aloud daily with their peers and the class teacher. Our focus this term will be non-fiction. We will explore a variety of non-fiction texts, learning about the different features. We will also learn to summarise and take notes from watching different educational videos linked to our IDL topic.
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Other Information


Spelling homework will be provided this term. Please practise these words at home with your child.


Please also continue to read with your child to develop fluency and enjoyment of reading. 


Thank you for your continued support, Miss Fee.











